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15th September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Re:  ‘An Inspector Calls’ Theatre Trip – Tuesday 7th Feb 2023 (Evening Performance 19:30) 

 
As part of the GCSE English Literature course, the English Department is taking students on a visit to The Grand 
Opera House, York to see a performance of ‘An Inspector Calls’.  The visit will take place on Tuesday 7th February 
2023, it is an evening performance starting at 19:30 and ending at approximately 22:00. The cost of the trip will be 
£18.00 per student. 
 
This visit will allow the students the opportunity to see Stephen Daldry’s multi award-winning National Theatre 
production of JB Priestley’s ‘An Inspector Calls’ as an enrichment to their study of the play in English. 
 
Pupils do not need to wear school uniform as this trip will take place out of school time in the evening.  
Arrangements for transport to and from the venue should be arranged by yourself, we will supervise students until 
they leave the venue. 
 
Please ensure your child brings any medication they might need. Students who have prescribed Epipens and/or 
inhalers must have them on their person at all times, clearly labelled with their name. 
 
I would be grateful if you could please register your interest using the following Microsoft form:  
 
https://forms.office.com/r/izDW21CzLd 
 
This form will close on Monday 26th September. In the likely event that this trip is oversubscribed, we will choose 
names using a random name generator and direct you to payment following receipt of a place for your student. 
 
Under the terms of the Education Reform Act 1996 the school cannot make a direct charge for the trip.  We are 
however permitted to ask for voluntary contributions towards the visit.  Please note we are unable to subsidise this 
visit from other school funds.  We reserve the right to cancel the visit if insufficient funds are available.  If your child 
is eligible for Learner Support Fund, please contact the school office indicating that this is the case. 
 
All students have access to our extra-curricular activities and reasonable adjustments will be made to ensure each 
student’s full inclusion in this trip.  Please contact Mrs Mehta, SENCO, if you think that this may be needed for your 
child. 
 
Yours sincerely  
  
                       
Hannah Crossley 
Curriculum Leader for English  
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